
 
 
 
 
To : All Distributors, Branches, Service Centres and Staff  
 
From : Fong Muntoh, Director Group Business Development 
 
Date : 24 September 2008 
 
 
 
RE : GMBIS MARKETING FLYERS 
 
Please be informed that despite our circular dated 20 August 2008 which reminded all 
distributors to only use authorized and approved flyers by Great Eastern Life and IHM 
Risk Management Sdn Bhd, a few distributors are still using unauthorized flyers. 
 
Please take note that only approved and authorized GMBIS flyers be used. Any 
distributors found using unauthorized flyers will be show-caused and their distributorship 
be terminated. 
 
The company view this matter very seriously as the usage of unauthorized flyers will be 
deemed as misrepresentation of both Great Eastern Life and IHM Risk Management Sdn 
Bhd. 
 
For further clarification please do not hesitate to call us at 03-56386889. 
  
Thank you. 
 
 
FONG MUNTOH 
 
 


